
OUR SCHOOL VISION
     By our whole school community living by the Christian principles of respect, resilience, relationships, reverence and

responsibility, we will produce children ready for the next stage of their lives.
 Five Rs = Ready for Life

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.”   John 10:10

Harvest festival 

Please can all childrenwear school uniform toChurch for the HarvestFestival. If it is your PEday, PE will be somethingsuitable in schooluniform. Thank you 

 2nd October 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
The children are busy practising and getting ready for our harvest festival, and we'd love you to join us
at St. Andrew’s Church at 9.30 a.m. next Monday morning.  We kindly request that any donations for
the Sleaford Community Larder be brought into school on the morning of 6th October, this is a great
way to help and support our local community.
I would like to draw your attention to some important safety considerations at the end of the school
day. We're asking parents to help us keep everyone safe by making sure your children:

 Don't ride scooters on the playground
 Stay off play equipment after school hours

Can we also please ask that, when you are collecting your children, you leave the playground as promptly
as possible so that we can secure the site for our after-school club.
We really appreciate your help in keeping our school safe.
Yours sincerely
Mrs. Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

Monday 6  October 9:30am in Church 

th

 All welcomeIf you are able to donate any tinned or packet
produce for the New Life Community Larder, we

would be most grateful.Please bring any donations to school on themorning of 6  October. 
th

Heckington St. Andrew's 
C of E Primary School

Newsletter

Monday 6  October - Harvest Festival 9.30am in Church th

Wednesday 15  October - Parent’s evening - Book on Arborth

Thursday 16  October Parent’s evening - Book on Arborth

Wednesday 22  October - Y3 Class worship 9.00am in
school, parents welcome

nd

Thursday 23  October - Non uniform for a chocolate
tombola donation 

rd

Thursday 23  October - Last day of termrd

3rd November - First day back to school
7th November - Wrates individual photos

6  November - 4.30pm Open evening for Reception 2026th

12th November - NHS Flu winter programme 
27  November - Humanities Exhibition - All welcometh

Parent consultation evenings can be booked on
your parent portal on Arbor.

If you have any difficulties, please speak to
the school office 



This term, in Art, Year 6 have been working on different types of photography.  First we

studied photomontage in the Dada style, next was Edward Weston's style of

monochromatic macro photography.

 Then, we made our own album covers and experimented with the saturation of colour in

the style of Derrick O Boeteng. 

Our most exciting and fun piece of photography where we recreated famous art

works and photographed them. We experimented with props, lighting and

backgrounds to make sure our recreations were as accurate as possible. We

recreated Leonardo Da Vinci's Mona Lisa, Gustav Klimt's The Kiss, The scream

by Edvard Munch and finally, The girl with a pearl earring by Johannes Vermeer. 

I think you will agree that the children did an excellent job.


